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I am very concerned with the network model that you are proposing. There are many people who are not included in
this model. There should be people who are riders, disabled, seniors, etc. To get a true representative for these
efforts I believe everyone who will use the service should be a part of the process. That input is very important in
order to get a true idea of what is needed for a successful management network.

Important people are being left out!




